
Brad Saucier - Re: 28 Morse Street -2015-00928, 1 to 2 units 

FYI... I have notified Bob Nelson that this application will need to be resubmitted as a Level 1 minor residential. 
Reason being is that this is a change of use from 1 unit to 2 units, however the new unit is being added with a 
new building. If the 2nd unit was added within the existing building it will still need an Admin. Auth. app.

Thanks

>>> Lannie Dobson 6/9/2015 10:23 AM >>>
Bob - 8358-8256 - Would like to speak with "someone who can move this permit forward" Submitted on 5-1-15 
Plans are stamped. 

Thank you, Lannie Dobson

From: Jeanie Bourke
To: Brad Saucier;  Doreen Christ;  Lannie Dobson
Date: 6/10/2015 11:11 AM
Subject: Re: 28 Morse Street -2015-00928, 1 to 2 units
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